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You don't often get email from locanada@samceda.org. Learn why this is important

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or clickon links from unknown senders.

Dear Dora,
Please see SAMCEDA’s letter of support of Reimagine SamTrans Final Network Proposal for the

upcoming SamTrans Board of Director’s meeting on Wednesday, March 2nd.
Thank you for ensuring that Chair Ratto and Members of the Board will receive it.
Larisa Ocañada
Marketing, Communications and Operations Manager
San Mateo County Economic Development Association (SAMCEDA)
1900 O’Farrell Street, Suite 380
San Mateo, CA 94403
650-413-5600, Ext. 2
locanada@samceda.org
www.samceda.org
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